
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Dog Hearing 

Wednesday, October 18, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

Merritt Center, 600 Market Street (2nd Floor) 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Lynnfield will conduct a Public 
Hearing at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 18, 20203 in the Merritt 
Center, 600 Market Street (2nd Floor), Lynnfield MA. 

The purpose of this hearing will be to determine whether a dog is a 
nuisance or a dangerous dog pursuant to Massachusetts General Law, 
Chapter 140, Section 157. 

Dog name is “Scout” license No. # 1030 and is owned by the McNeil 
family at 244 Main Street, Lynnfield. 

Anyone wishing to be heard should appear at the time and place 
designated.  

If you have any questions concerning this Notice of Hearing, please 
contact the Town Administrator’s Office at (781) 334-9410. 
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